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Welcome Back!  

We are very much looking forward to welcoming all of our pupils back to school on Monday 8th March 2021.  We would like to thank 

all parents, carers and pupils for their efforts in ensuring excellent engagement levels in remote learning.  You have all been amazing! 
 

You can be reassured that we continue to have a rigorous risk assessment in place to ensure school is as safe as possible for all of our 

pupils, parents/carers and staff. 

One of the ways we can make the school grounds as safe as possible is to ask that only one parent/carer drops their child off and 

picks them up from school and that all parents/carers wear a face covering whilst on school grounds, as well as keeping a 2 metre 

distance from other parents/carers and children.  Please do not drop off or pick up a child from a different household as this is 

crossing bubbles, which puts everyone who comes into contact with those children at unnecessary risk.   

Additionally, we will continue with staggered start and end times and more details can be found below for your child’s class. Please 

ensure that you drop off and pick up your child at their correct start and end time. If your child is old enough to walk to their 

classroom door themselves, parents/carers do not need to come onto the school grounds, therefore reducing the amount of people 

on the school yard.  

Once the pupils return to school, if a bubble has to close live lessons will resume until the isolation period has ended. We will keep you 

fully informed as usual.  

If your child or anyone in your household has any of the main symptoms of coronavirus or your child has been in close contact with a 

positive case, please keep your child off school and phone the school office as soon as possible. 

Thank you for your continued cooperation with ensuring that we make Brougham Primary School as safe as possible. 

Thursday 4th March will be the last day of live lessons, with the focus being on World Book Day activities, well-being and celebration 

assemblies. More details below. 

Thank you for your understanding and cooperation. 

Mrs Greenan and Mrs Kelly  

World Book Day Competition 

The closing date for the Book in a Box 

competition is Tuesday 2nd March. 

Please send photos of all entries via 

Marvellous Me to your child’s class 

teacher or Mrs Kelly by 12pm on 

Tuesday 2nd March. We look forward to 

seeing them all! 

Staggered Start and End Times 

LKS2 Door 

Start Time- 8:30am  

Finish Time: 2:50pm 

Other Information 

I will re-issue reading records to your child on Monday 8th March. Please listen to your child read at least 3 times a week as 

detailed in the home reading agreement. Reading Records need to be returned every Friday.  

 

Spellings and TTRS will now be shared via Marvellous ME as a whole class home learning task.  

 

Now we have moved over to Marvellous Me we will send important messages on there. If you need to contact us for any reason 
please use the ‘Contact Teachers’ button on the home page. It will direct you to our school website where you can email us. Please be 
aware that we cannot guarantee immediate response so for any urgent messages please telephone the office on 01429 273663. 

 

We look forward to seeing you all again soon! Mrs Calvert and Mrs Whitehead  

 

 

 

Reminder 

P.E- Tuesday  

Please ensure children attend 

school on this day wearing 

their full P.E kit that is weather 

appropriate as P.E could take 

place outside.  


